
 
 
5th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to thank you for choosing Woodhouse Academy for the continuing education 
of your child.  My staff are immensely proud and excited to be working with so many new 
and familiar families in the coming years. 
 
There will be an opportunity on Thursday 16th June for all children to spend a day with us 
and meet their new teachers and classmates.  On Tuesday 14th June, there will be an 
information evening for parents, which will deal with the specifics of starting in September 
and give you an opportunity to purchase items of uniform.  Mrs McKeown, our head of Y5 
and Y6, will be writing to you shortly with more details of these events.  Please also look at 
our website where we will post useful information for you, especially under the tab ‘our 
school’, where there are a number of videos you and your child can watch to see what 
school life is like here, some of the opportunities and students interviewing me!  
   
In the meantime, if you have any questions for me, or my staff, please do to hesitate to 
contact us via the school office. 
 
Once again, welcome to our community and I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs D Farr  
Principal 
Woodhouse Academy  
 


